
Treynor Community School District 
Board Work Session 
September 2, 2014 – 6:00 p.m. – Board Room 
 
 
The work session was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by President Hempel.  Roll call was taken and all 
directors were present (Hempel, Funkhouser, Paulsen, Schnepel, and Young).  Also in attendance was 
Mary Jane Vens from the Iowa Association of School Boards. 
 
The Board did a self-assessment and reviewed the roles of the Board, the Board President, the 
Superintendent, and the School Attorney along with discussing proper procedures on evaluation 
processes and policy changes. 
 
Motion by Young, seconded by Paulsen to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously and meeting adjourned 
at 8:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Jerry Hempel, Board President     Karli North, Board Secretary 


